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First Edition CAN/ULC-S676-15 

STANDARD FOR REFURBISHING OF STORAGE TANKS FOR FLAMMABLE AND 
COMBUSTIBLE LIQUIDS 

 

ULC Standards is pleased to announce the publication of the First Edition of CAN/ULC-S676, Standard 

for Refurbishing of Storage Tanks for Flammable and Combustible Liquids. This National Standard of 

Canada was developed through the sponsorship of the Standards Council of Canada. It was approved by 

the ULC Committees on Stationary Steel, and Nonmetallic, Storage Containers for Flammable and 

Combustible Liquids, and is published under the date of June 2015. 

 
This Standard covers the refurbishing of shop fabricated tanks built to nationally recognized Standards. 
This Standard provides minimum requirements for the inspection, evaluation and refurbishing of steel and 
fibre reinforced plastic underground and aboveground storage tanks and integral appurtenances 
designed to contain flammable liquids or combustible liquids, under atmospheric pressure. This Standard 
addresses the refurbishing of tanks in a refurbishing company’s facility, the refurbishing of tanks at their 
installed location, and also provides inspection criteria for aboveground tanks that are subject to frequent 
relocation. 

 

This first Edition of CAN/ULC-S676 contains: 

 

 Requirements for safety considerations and the roles of refurbishing companies and their staff; 

 Requirements for cleaning and inspection, evaluation and repairs;  

 Requirements for the refurbishing of tanks at their installed location; 

 Inspection criteria for the frequent relocation of aboveground tanks. 
 
CAN/ULC-S676 is currently being considered for reference in the National Fire Code of Canada and other 
Codes and Regulations. 

You can obtain the Standard by downloading the pdf at no charge from our website at www.ulc.ca. A hard 
copy can be purchased for CAD$ 210.00 from the same site and by selecting the links to ULC Standards 
and Sales of ULC Standards Materials.  

Should you require additional information, please contact Caitlin D’Onofrio at (616) 368.4430 or by email 
at address: Caitlin.DOnofrio@ul.com 

 

Yours truly, 

ULC Standards 

 

 
G. Rae Dulmage 

Director, Standards Department 
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